
 

 

 

JANUARY NEWSLETTER ROOM 9 

Dear Families, 

 

 Dear families....first off Rachel and I thank you so much for all the thoughtful gifts 

we received. We felt loved! I hope everyone had a wonderful and restful break. I know I 

did!  

 

 This month we will begin some big projects. Our fifth year students will begin 

hearing me storytelling The Iliad and will summarize what they hear for and epic piece of 

writing. Stay tuned for an email with how you can help. They will also continue learning 

about the human body and comparing our systems with animals. We will also explore 

square root in decimals and fractions! 

 

 Our sixth group will continue with our Island Projects as well as host a mock trial 

that will be judged by a jury of our other students. They will also explore cube root and 

continue algebra. Our fourths will complete the cross multiplication strand and will 

complete their Geography A-Z books. We’re always busy and working hard! 

 

 We have a few special events as well as continued PTO events. Pay attention to the 

calendar!   

 

 Happy New Year!! It’ll be a wonderful one!  

 

  

January 6 Healthy Eating Kick-off (info going home Monday) 

 

January 10 Virtue Assembly Empathy 1:00 

 

January 15 Bring your parent to school 8:30- ? 

 

January 24 Spelling Bee Upper Elementary  

 

January 31 Spelling Bee Final 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday this month to Aliceann! 

 

 

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 

January 20 Civil Rights Day no school  

 

January 23 PTO event (details to come) 

 

January 24 Spirit Day wear school shirts and or colors! 

 

Upcoming Event February 6..... A Night With The Beach Boys!  
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS 


